,%, i

ausfralia

Virgin Australia reaches agr
with Cabin Crew unions

=

Virgin Australia Trade Release

As a valued partner, your loyalty is important to us, and we want you to have
confidence and peace of mind when you, your colleagues and clients travel with
Virgin Australia.

Late yesterday, we were pleased to reach an in-principle agreement with unions on a
new Cabin Crew Enterprise Agreement. Under the new agreement, Virgin Australia
Cabin Crew will receive 15%+ salary increases over the next three years depending on
the skill and tenure of the crew member.

This is a positive outcome for our people, our business and our guests. This means
that bookings can be made with confidence and our guests can be assured
Christmas travel plans will not be disrupted by the potential of industrial action.

We thank you for your ongoing loyalty and we wish you the best for the holiday
season.

Yours sincerely,

Darren McDermott
General Manager, Sales
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